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June 30, 2018

Mr. & Mrs. Dent
123 Address St. 
Town, IN 46131

Greetings Mr. & Mrs. Dent, 

I am writing to follow-up with you on your recent decision to homeschool Stu Dent. While attending Name Elementary School, your child received special education services as outlined in the enclosed IEP/ISP. 

I wanted you to know that your child is still entitled to continue receive some special education service under an Individualized Service Plan. More information about the special education services available to children in homeschooled setting are outlined in Article 7 under Rule 34. Navigating the Course is a document published by the state. It is a parent friendly companion guide to Article 7, Indiana’s Special Education rules. A full copy of Navigating the Course can be found on the Earlywood website at this link. For your convenience, I have included the pages referencing special education services for homeschooled children with this letter. 

I welcome the opportunity to discuss this option with you. Please call me to arrange a convenient time to meet with you to consider your child’s needs under an Individualized Service Plan. 


Sincerely, 


Super Woman
Corporation Director of Special Services
Office Address
317-999-999
superwoman@email.k12.in.us


Cc: Student file 
Enclosures: 
Most current IEP
pgs 41-45 of Navigating the Course
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